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?
How do I find a qualified Mohel or know
if the person performing the circumcision
uses a clamp?

You can reach us toll-free at (866) 487-2269
or @ www.its-a-boy.org for a qualified Mohel 
referral list.

When do you perform a circumcision,
and when should it be postponed?

Circumcision is performed on the 8th day
only on a healthy baby. If baby is underweight, 
pre-mature or yellow (jaundiced), circumcision 
must be postponed. Please contact us for 
specific cases.

What should I do if my child was 
circumcised using a clamp?

A circumcision performed with a clamp is
considered not valid and not according to
Jewish law. Former Chief Rabbi of Israel
Rabbi Mordechai Eliyahu along with other
Rabbinical authorites have stated that "There
should be drawing of the blood" (Hatafat Dom
Brit) to correct pervious circumcision. This is 
essential for the spiritual & physical well being 
of the child. Please contact us for additional 
information

For more information reach us toll-free
at            (866) 487-2269     www.its-a-boy.orgor

STOP

Before performing
a circumcision find
out if a "clamp" will
be used.

Why?

The individual that
you select must be
experienced with
the use of an Iz'mil
(surgical blade) and 
shield only.
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